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29/08/2020  17:56:342020/3583/P OBJ Tim Baros There has been way too much construction in and around Tottenham Court Road - the last thing us residents 

need is another new building going up - which no doubt will take a few years to finish - while construction still 

goes on around the tube station and Earnshaw Street. It's too much!
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